

THE UNIVERSITY

of NORTH CAROLINA

at Chapel Hill

CARROLL HALL
CAMPUS BOX 3365
CHAPEL HILL, NC 27599-3365

T 919.962.1204 F 919.962.0620

August 5, 2014

A. C. Snow 4900 Morehead Drive Raleigh, NC 27612-5721

Dear Mr. Snow,

I am delighted to share with you the news that Marisa Noel DiNovis has been awarded the A.C. Snow and Katherine Snow Smith Scholarship. Her thank you letter is enclosed. The market value of this fund as of April 30, 2014 was \$27,072.24.

Marisa, a rising senior from Sayville, NY, currently serves as the copy co-editor for *The Daily Tar Heel*. She previously interned at Algonquin Books of Chapel Hill, Zola Books/Bookish.com, and at Folio Management with literary agent Marcy Posner. Marisa aspires to work in publishing as a copy editor.

You will soon receive an invitation via e-mail through Paperless Post for our inaugural Scholarships and Awards Luncheon. The luncheon will be held on Friday, September 12, 2014, early in the fall when students are most available.

The event will provide an opportunity for meaningful interactions between generous donors like you and the students who benefit from your support. During the luncheon we will celebrate both the achievements of our scholarship and award winners and your generosity.

Our students are thrilled to thank you for your exceptional support and to share how they are changing the shape of their fields with innovative and creative work. Please join us as we start a new tradition in September – a tradition we hope to continue for years to come.

Sincerely,

Susan King Dean Dear Mr. A.C. Snow,

My name is Marisa DiNovis, and I was selected as this year's recipient of The A.C. Snow and Katherine Snow Smith Scholarship at UNC's School of Journalism and Mass Communication. I am just wrapping up my junior year as an editing and graphic design major, with a dual major in English literature and a minor in Hispanic studies. I would like to thank you so much for your donation that made my receipt of this scholarship possible. I understand that this scholarship is given to a student who is passionate about and interested in grammar — that couldn't describe me more perfectly.

Because of the impact this scholarship will have on my tuition to UNC, I was able to enroll in a summer class at New York University's School of Continuing and Professional Studies to study copyediting and proofreading for book publishing. I have previously completed four internships in varied departments at different publishers. Right now, my time as an editorial intern at Algonquin Books of Chapel Hill is coming to a close. This summer, I will also be working as an editorial intern at Scholastic, Inc., which is located in wonderful proximity to my class at NYU.

It is donations like yours that make my future endeavors possible, and for that, I will always be grateful. I aspire to work in publishing for books when I graduate from UNC next year. Thank you so much again for sponsoring this scholarship. It will be invaluable to my education and future pursuits. Please know that you have made a lasting impact and investment in my future, for which I am genuinely appreciative. Thank you!

Warm regards, Marisa DiNovis